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Principal’s Message 
 
Bird Expert Visit and Planting Day 
This was postponed due to the wet weather. It will now be next Wednesday the 14th of November at 10am 
and helpers are welcome to come along and help with the planting.  
 
Year 3-6 Sydney Camp 
Thank you to all our families for returning their EOIs and deposits for our end of year camp. Shortly, we will 
be sending home a proper permission note with more information and details of the excursion. Our P&C have 
agreed to support the $50 transport cost for each student. If you have paid your $50 deposit, the estimated 
remaining cost will now be $180 per student. Don’t forget you can pay in instalments if you wish. Please 
contact me if you are having financial issues with paying for camp. This will remain confidential.  
 
Boorowa Touch Carnival 
Nearly two weeks ago, our school participated in the Boorowa Touch Carnival. We played in two teams with 
our friends from Rye Park PS and we looked great in our orange shirts, no one could miss us! Students 
enjoyed the touch football and interacting with their friends. A massive thank you to one of our dads, Matt 
Vickers for transporting and supporting our students at the carnival.  
 
Remembrance Day – Sunday 11th November  
This Sunday, at 10:50am the public are invited to attend a wreath laying ceremony at the Cenotaph adjacent 
to the Gunning Post Office where they may lay private wreaths. Following this, people may make their own 
way to Memorial Grove in Gunning Park where there will be a commemorative service, followed by a 
dedication of two plaques (commemorating the Centenary of the 1918 Armistice and the Kangaroo March 
from 1915). After the dedication, morning tea (cost $7.50) will be served in the Shire Hall.  
Enquiries to Dave Findlay 4845 8257  0490 308 007  

 
Save the Date – Musical and Presentation Night 
Our wonderful students will be performing a musical on Wednesday the 12th of December at 6pm at the newly 
renovated Dalton Hall (next to Wayne’s). Please mark this event on your calendar and more information will 
be provided in upcoming newsletters.  
 
Bush Block Working Bee 
Come along this weekend on Saturday 9am-12pm to our Bush Block Working Bee. Many hands make light 
work and sausages always taste great after working together outside.  
 
Kindy Orientation 
We have had our upcoming Kindy student Siarra visiting on Tuesdays. We are all having a great time with 
her, showing her the ropes of ‘big school’, playing and learning together.  
 
Bell Frogs and Endangered Species Talk 
Next week on Thursday, we will be having some visitors from Taronga Zoo, Landcare and the NSW 
Department of Environment and Heritage. They will be talking to our students about the Bell Frog and other 
endangered species.  
 
Gymnastics 
Gymnastics in Yass starts tomorrow - Friday. Please ensure students have appropriate sports uniforms and 
bring a drink bottle. The bus is leaving just after 9am. 
 
Gabby Dickson – Relieving Principal 
 
 
 
 



P&C News 
The P&C will be holding another weed clearing day in the Dalton Public School Bush Block on Saturday the 
10th November from 9am -12pm. We had a great turn out last time and it would be fantastic to see as many 
of our school families as possible to make light work of the remaining weeds. There will be a free BBQ at the 
end of the day. I will post further details on the Dalton P&C Facebook page but feel free to contact me on 
0447 054629. Thank you. Kahli 
 
Upcoming Events  
 

4 Friday 9th November Gymnastics @ Yass 
5 Wednesday 14th Nov Bird Expert Talk and Planting 10am 
5 Thursday 15th November Bell Frog and Endangered Species Talk 
5 Friday 16th November Gymnastics @ Yass  

5 & 6 Tuesday 13th & 20th 
November 

Kindy Orientation 9.10am – 3.05pm 

 
Domestic and Family Violence Talk – Gunning Library 
Mission Australia’s Area Manager (South Eastern NSW & ACT) Daniel Strickland and Constable Daniel 
Wise will both be speaking about Domestic and Family Violence and White Ribbon on 17th November at 
11am at the Gunning Library -Men’s Group- All welcome.  
 
Photo Gallery 

 

https://www.facebook.com/whiteribbonaustralia/?fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARC9O6rgN6rOEQWmPhTsYiWugP0GtcxkQ6t2Zx12rUaP6klNmUYNyD0UWmV9SQmvnSF7kmR_gt2H8n8fwOVn9WVL-wv1uICdH2QSyPMEsFeluexxKcS5k4cKts4kKlhPObKpX4S-EH0-huiiefQjMNZquwkXbl-2lrRZ44BfyhqIhK_1ds_fP0yiGz9n77LsUlDKtoUP_LS4OcB70-D5VZk7xt4&__tn__=K-R
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